
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  Ba n k  

o f  R i c h m o n d

December 20, 1937

Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. G.
Gentlemen:

Please smâ me ten additional copies of the 
address which Chairman Eccles delivered at the annual meet­
ing of the American Farm Bureau Federation in Chicago on 
December 14.

Yours very truly,

Hugh Leach 
President
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December 21, 1937»

Dear Hugh:
In accordance with your letter of 

December 20th, I am enclosing ten additional 
copies of the address which the Chairman de­
livered at the annual meeting of the American 
Farm Bureau Federation in Chicago on December 
14th.

Sincerely yours,

Elliott Thurston, 
Special Assistant 
to the Chairman.

Mr. Hugh Leach, President, 
Federal Reserve Bank of iLichraond, 
Richmond, Virginia.
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